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From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 3:26 PM 
To: Robert Graves 

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 10656-08 - Undocketed Docket 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidential DN 10656-08 to FPL. 
thanks. 

From: Robert Graves 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 3:24 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 10656-08 - Undocketed Docket 

Sorry. Yes maam please return the document to FPL. 

Robert 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 2:56 PM 
To: Robert Graves 
Subject: Confidential DN 10656-08 - Undocketed Docket 

Robert, 
i just ran into Natalie Smith with FPL and she said that you informed me to return confidential DN 
10656-08 back to FPL. 
i haven’t received any directive to that effect. Please clarify. 
thanks, 
Marguerite. 
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